7\
i!!‘ll} Office of
NSW Environment

covernvent | & Her ltag e

DOC18/36716
SSD 8378

Ms Aditi Coomar
Technical Specialist, Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Coomar

Notice of Exhibition - New Gledswood Hills Public School, Lot 3, The Hermitage Way,
Gledswood Hills (SSD 8378)

| refer to your letter dated 15 January 2018 to the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH)
regarding the proposed New Gledswood Hills Public School.

OEH has reviewed the documentation provided and a decision has been made not to provide advice
on Aboriginal cultural heritage at this time. This does not constitute OEH support for the proposal and
this matter may still need to be considered by the consent authority.

If you have any queries regarding this matter, please contact Dana Alderson on 8837 6304 or
dana.alderson@environment.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

S fomam  19/03/je ‘

SUSAN HARRISON
Senior Team Leader Planning
Greater Sydney
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